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The City of Fairfield Housing Services Department has partnered with Legal Services of Northern California, 
Project Sentinel, and Shelter Inc to assist City of Fairfield families impacted by the Coronavirus Pandemic in 
seeking assistance related to eviction or to prevent eviction.  
 
 
 Legal Services of Northern California has been granted $25,000 and will provide eviction prevention 

services to low income and senior Fairfield tenants. Legal Services attorneys will counsel tenants on 
their legal rights, advocate for tenants in resolving rental disputes before evictions, assist tenants in 
representing themselves in eviction proceedings, negotiate settlements in eviction proceedings, and 
provide limited representation in eviction proceedings. Fairfield residents can call (707) 643-0054 
between 8:30am and 5:00pm Monday through Thursday to make an appointment.  
 

 Shelter Inc. has been granted $377,000 to provide rental assistance to low and moderate-income 
families that the Coronavirus Pandemic has impacted. The Program will pay a family's past due rent of 
up to 25% per month for six months. Residence can apply for services at 
http://www.shelterinc.org/renthelp 

 
 Project Sentinel has been granted $70,000 and will offer free housing counseling, conciliation, and 

mediation to anyone involved in a housing dispute. As a neutral agency, Project Sentinel provides legal 
information and administers a panel of professional mediators who assist parties with issues around 
termination, security deposits, habitability, maintenance/repairs, and beyond. Fairfield residents can 
call 707-410-4003 or send an email to fairfield@housing.org for assistance. 

 

Residence who are seeking assistance should contact the respective agencies directly. 
 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttps-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA0MDkuMzg1MTQ3NjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vd3d3LnNoZWx0ZXJpbmMub3JnL3JlbnRoZWxwIn0.aJ-2DnP-2DrdMPo-2DRfFxSeCo2v5qt-5FVuhqvWDe2QhpSKKIU_s_1113366021_br_101747072544-2Dl%26d%3DDwMFAw%26c%3De71KFwQiz1Uq9SWN1ahPySYgwkr698SChpwjtuH1HMQ%26r%3DYw0dZwPtvrT-ltuijJKeU9eGQ1cjT9qc2OR3WQqKq-A%26m%3DwNrX-1sxPv05wIIKCrkQ19oGMNJqSiSoQhNav1U2S6g%26s%3D6o_9i8DuBYzwQ0GLCyxPoEI1soDXSCix7ERqr5ZkMzo%26e%3D&data=04%7C01%7C%7Ce51d4de0babe424b2b2208d8fb727a4d%7C5e7f20ace5f14f838c3bce44b8486421%7C0%7C0%7C637535816381106479%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=gxZwnK%2BQri8vFOBrEbHXC2wfNHEzfRjqWwu966uFNA4%3D&reserved=0
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